
Beverley District High School P&C 

MEETING 

Tuesday 15th March 2021 

5:30pm to 7:30pm 

 

Type of meeting: Special General Meeting 

Meeting Chair: Matt Davey 

Attendees: Skye Doncon, Kelly Mann, Jaylee Tonkin, Ben Murray, Hollie Smith, Phill Vietch, 

Carly Vietch Adrian Lister, Jacinta Murray, Aliesha Murray and Tamara Nixon. 

Apologies: Megan Vandenberg and Carissa Shaw. 

1. Opening Meeting @ 5:32pm 

 

2. Approval of minutes from last meeting and business arising from the minutes. 

Moved: Hollie Smith  Seconded: Tamara Nixon 

Business Arising 

3. Correspondence in – As per correspondence book. 

 

4. Correspondence Out – 

 December general meeting minutes 

 AGM minutes 

 March special general meeting reminder – email, blarney and text message to 

parents. 

 Newsletter statement of committee members for 2022 after AGM nominations 

 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

 This was previously covered in the 2022 AGM 

 

6. Principal’s Report – See attached. 

 

7. Sub-Committee Reports – 

 

 K-PP Committee 

- Hollie stated 2022 positions have been filled.  

President: Narelle Bailey 

Secretary: Alex Cop 

Committee: Kelly Mann, Kelly Aaron and Allyson Criddle. 

- Committee are still waiting on the exact wish list costings for 2022. 

- No Easter had parade this year due to Covid restrictions. 

- Kelly Mann has organised a hot cross bun fundraiser to replace this event. 

 



 

8. New Business 

 

a) Adrian discussed the wish list for 2022, the P&C had committed $16,000 to the 

undercover area PA system. This is no longer suitable due to the Covid 

restrictions. The school CASS have requested that the $16,000 go towards 

installing artificial turf in the red shed area. Quotes haven’t yet been finalised. 

The P&C moved to commit up to $16,000 to the artificial turf project in the red 

shed. 

Matt suggested if possible the P&C could contribute to this project in terms of 

earth works or labour to reduce cost. 

Skye Doncon will research CBH community grants possibly up to $10,000. 

 

b) Fundraising ideas for 2022 

 Super 66 

 Wood Raffle – end of June, possible date, June 25th. 

 Manure 

 Term 4 – Christmas, Mango and Cherry boxes. 

 Dried flowers for mother’s day. 

 Containers for change. 

 Matt contacting previous donators to ask if they are happy to continue donations 

in 2022. 

 Tamara researching colour run and battery fundraisers. 

 Spring Back into Beverley event discussed. 24th-25th September. Possible ideas; 

swap meet at the school oval – charge stall holders a fee and art exhibition in the 

new red shed undercover area or station arts, to auction framed students work 

from residence in artist programme currently running at the school. Aliesha will 

talk to the artist about producing a piece for the P&C. 

 

 

c) Phill Veitch was nominated to take over the Vice-Presdient role from Tamara 

Nixon. Nominated by Skye Doncon, seconded by Jacinta Murray and accepted 

by Phill. Thank you to Tamara for all your hard work and good luck with your ATP 

this year.  

 

9. Adjournment@ 6:53pm 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday 14th June at the Freemason Hotel, 7pm. 

  

 


